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NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE EXTENSION
Alma St.
(Main St. — Inkerman St.)

Please be advised that Alma St. between Main St. and Inkerman St.
in Rockwood will remain closed on Thursday November 23, 2023,
to complete roadwork. There will be no through traffic allowed.

All local traffic and midsized vehicles can follow the detour from Main
St. S to Guelph St. to Inkerman St. and then Alma St.

All heavy trucks MUST use Milton/Eramosa TL to Wellington Rd. 44
to Highway 7.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. Should you require any
further information, please contact Cory Greig from Ontario Water
Werx at 289-716-7872.
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Regards,
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Loretta Vince
Public Works Assistant



